
26th Jan 2024 

 

 

05.02.2024: Cherry class visit to a Gurdwara. 

06.02.2024: 15:30 CAPOW meeting in school. All 

welcome to attend. 

08.02.2024: Reception Chinese New Year dinner 

party. School dinner menu change! See reverse. 

09.02.2024: Reception: height, weight and hearing 

test. 

12.02.2024 - 16.02.2024 : Half term - school 

closed. 

19.02.2024: Y5 Puberty session. 

20.02.2024: Swimming sessions begin for Y5.* 

21.02.2024: Recorder club workshop in Skipton.* 

22.02.2024: Y2 visit to a Mosque.* 

22.02.2024: Willow class visit to a Gurdwara. 

29.02.2024: Y4 trip to Eureka.  

07.03.24: World Book Day—see reverse.  

11.03.2024: Y2 trip to Lytham St. Annes. 

12.03.2024: Class group photos. 

Parents' Evening: March 21st * 

*More info to follow. 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

OAK 98.2% 

LAUREL 90.0% 

YEW 96.4% 

CEDAR 97.8% 

HAZEL 94.6% 

WILLOW 92.3% 

MAPLE 96.4%

CHERRY 93.3% ASH 93.3% 

ELM 93.0% 

CHESTNUT 91.8% 

BEECH 96.3% 

ROWAN 91.3%  

ATTENDANCE: 

94.1% 

Attendance of 

97% is our goal! 

THIS WEEK’S    

HOUSEPOINT             

WINNERS: 

ST.IVES 

We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. 

Congratulations to Jacob  and 

Finlay in year 5, who have both 

been selected to play hockey at 

county level for West Yorkshire.  

We have a new member of the 
Wycliffe team. We don't have a 
name yet, suggestions can be 
made via the school office.  

This little bunny will be delivering 
a little treat each Friday to the 
class with the best attendance. 
Let's make every school day 
count! 



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN 

VALUE THIS TERM 

IS: 

HOPE 
We invite you to produce something based on our 

Christian Value, that we can display in school e.g. 

art work, models, a song etc. 

How do you experience 

hope? 

Akira S 

Sports Stars 

Here at Wycliffe, we know that spiritual moments are 

personal and precious so they are not always appropriate to 

share. On the occasion that you would like to share them with 

us, we would love to hear about them!  Please send to the 

office for the attention of Mrs. Brodrick.  

 

Dress as a word from the         

dictionary. Choose a word, 

create a costume to convey 

its meaning and display this 

word proudly somewhere 

on your costume.   
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I press on toward the goal 

to win the prize for which 

God has called me heaven-

ward in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 3:14 

World Book Day  is on Thursday 7th March:  Vocabulary Parade!  


